
PREFACE

Further issues of this pamphlet seem to be 
welcomed and we should like to have more material 
from which to choose for future numbers. While 
many of the letters cover ground which has already 
been dealt with we should like to choose contri­
butions from as broad a field as possible in view of 
the human interest and value the pamphlets will 
have not only now but in the future.

The words “Great European War" in our 
sub-title now hardly seem sufficiently comprehensive 
so we have changed them to read “Great War".

As before, a completely revised list of those 
who have taken up military duty, together with a 
revised Honour Roll and Casualty List prefaces 
the letters.
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